alleluia baskets
providing joy

Happy Easter to All!

We are very excited to announce there are 10,681 children and senior adults smiling on this glorious Easter Sunday.
Alleluia Baskets was able to serve 90 organizations and 66 families in 4 states in 2023.

This all happened because of YOU!! The incredible volunteers who joyfully filled baskets, those who drove many
miles to deliver those baskets, ones who helped load cars and trucks when organizations picked up, the best
shoppers who purchased online to send the most needed items to us and those who stopped by to drop off the items
they purchased locally. There were volunteers who made us lunch when times were very busy. Let us not forget
several schools, businesses and churches who held drives to bring in the donations. Plus, those who prayed for the
volunteers to remain healthy throughout the busy season. YOU all made this happen!! We thank you for your
support and we will be sharing some of the great stories from the recipients in our next Basket Bulletin. Until then,
check out some of their sweet, happy faces!

As a token of thanksgiving we will have Volunteer Appreciation on Saturday, May 20th 2 50 5 p.m. We want you
all to come!! Bring the family!! We will have plenty for all. See attached flyer for more details

After Easter shopping and other sales
throughout the summer and fall will
help us to build up the inventory
needed for 2024. Should you want to
drop off items (instead of finding a
place in your home) we will have
hours throughout the week. If these
times do not work, please contact us at
alleluiabaskets @ gmail.com

MON 10-12

TUES 11-1

WED 3-5

THUR 10-12

FRI 11-1

Closed on National Holidays

Location address is 1016 Rock Creek
Elem School Dr in the Rock Creek
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